
 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE

Friday, May 12th, 2017 - Cumberland, Wisconsin

Anderson’s Pure Maple Syrup is proud to announce that Bubba Pollard / Pollard 
Motorsports is now part of Anderson’s Pure Maple Syrup Racing. 

Bubba is a very successful Super Late Model Driver, based in Senoia, Georgia.  He’s 
won numerous races throughout the South and more, racing in some of the biggest 
Short Track, asphalt-racing events throughout the Country. Among his many wins, 
Bubba won the All American 400 last year at the Fairgrounds Speedway in 
Nashville, Tennessee.

Everyone at Anderson’s Pure Maple Syrup Racing are very excited to have Bubba 
Pollard / Pollard Motorsports on board with us along with Dennis Prunty / DDP 
Motorsports. Both of these teams have very successful and impressive racing 
backgrounds. We’re all looking forward to this new 2017 partnership.

Dennis Prunty will mainly race in the ARCA Midwest Tour and several Special 
Events throughout the Midwest; driving the #42 Anderson’s Pure Maple Syrup 
sponsored racecar. Dennis also plans to race at the Slinger Speedway in Slinger, 
Wisconsin several times this year in the #22 car.

Bubba Pollard will mainly race in the Southern Super Series down South; driving the
#26 Anderson’s Pure Maple Syrup sponsored racecar. Bubba also plans to race in 
numerous Special Events throughout the Country. 
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